
Dear (Principal/PE Teacher/PTO President),  
 
My son/daughter, (child’s name), is in ( ) grade at (school name). I am writing to request 
that we bring ​Marathon Kids Connect​—an awesome ​free​ PE program—to our school! 
 
Marathon Kids is on a mission to get kids moving—before, during, and after school. The 
nonprofit offers free physical education programming through Marathon Kids Connect, a 
cloud-based PE and run club management platform that includes a mobile app for 
physical activity tracking. The platform also features a personalized portal for parents, 
so parents like me can encourage their kids to run at home, too!  
 
The Marathon Kids program introduces kids of all abilities to the joy of running, and also 
helps students meet the recommended 60 minutes of moderate-to-vigorous physical 
activity every day. Getting enough daily exercise has countless benefits for kids, 
including increased focus and learning capacity, improved classroom behavior, and 
improved attendance—all of which work toward creating a community of health and 
wellbeing on campus. 
 
To register our school for free, please visit ​www.marathonkids.org/connect​. The first 
person at our school to create a Marathon Kids Connect account should sign up as a 
“Coach.”  
 
Please email ​support@marathonkids.org​ with questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
(Your name)  
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